
Save the Date: 

THINK COLLEGE NIGHT is an event planned to 
 inform parents about the college process for their  

child’s current grade level.  
 
Details: 
For: Parents of Students in Grades 9 through 12 
When: 6:30pm on Tuesday, December 15 
Where: Harding Academy Upper School 
 
A chance to RSVP will be sent at a later date.  

 
 

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 


